Minooka Community Consolidated School District #201

Tiffany Staok. Dractor of Student Semvices
305 W Church 51 Minooka, IL 0447
uvu Phone: (B15) 467-6121, Fax: (815) 447-7544

Friday, September 6th, 2019
Parents and Guardians,

On Friday, August 23rd, Governor Pritzker passed a bill that impacts students with special
education services at Minooka CCSD 201. PA 101-05015 makes significant changes to the
special education provisions of the Illinois School Code. The new law requires for all school
districts to implement the following new provisions immediately:

e All evaluations and collected data will be provided to parents and guardians three (3)
school days before all eligibility and IEP meetings. In addition, a DRAFT COPY of the
IEP and all proposed recommendations will be sent home via email. It is important to
note that while service minutes and proposed placement recommendations will be part of
the draft IEP, all areas are being provided with the intention of creating an open and
meaningful dialogue between all members of the IEP team.

e At the annual review meeting, and upon parent request, all related service logs that record
the type of related services administered under the student’s IEP and the minutes of the
related service that have been administered will be made available. You can request a
copy of these logs at any time.

To ensure that your child’s case manager is able to share all required documents with you prior
to the meeting, we ask that you ensure your email is on file with your child’s school office. If
you have any questions regarding the changes, please contact your child’s case manager or the
Office of Student Services at 815-467-5042.

We look forward to the positive impact these changes will make in our IEP meeting discussions.

Sincerely,

MSodo

Tiffany M Staab
Director of Student Services
Minooka CCSD 201

Inspirve learners to be responsible, confident and successful!



